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Regional Electricity Planning in the North of 
Dryden Addendum – July 30, 2025 

Feedback Provided by: 
Name:  David Ewing  

Title:   VP Sustainability & External Affairs 

Organization:  Frontier Lithium 

Email:   

Date:  2025-08-13 

 

To promote transparency, feedback submitted will be posted on the North of Dryden Addendum 
engagement webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender. 

Following the North of Dryden Addendum regional planning webinar held on July 30, 2025, the 
Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback on the results of the options 
analysis and draft recommendations. A copy of the presentation as well as recording of the session 
can be accessed from the engagement web page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Feedback Form 

https://www.ieso.ca/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Regional-Electricity-Planning-North-of-Dryden-Sub-Region
https://www.ieso.ca/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Regional-Electricity-Planning-North-of-Dryden-Sub-Region
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Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca by August 13, 2025.  

 
Topic Feedback 

What feedback do you have regarding 
the results of the detailed options 
analysis? 

Frontier appreciates the thoughtfulness behind the options 
proposed and the emphasis on value to Ontarians. The 
proposed timelines, though standard for IESO, pose 
challenges for near term projects being developed.  

What feedback do you have on the draft 
recommendations? 

Frontier is supportive of Option 3, the Double Circuit for 
the following reasons: it resolves the issue of the aging 
E4D and E2R lines, it increases the reliability and resilience 
of transmission to the Watay Transmission Line north of 
Red Lake and enables more load.  

How can the IESO continue to engage 
with communities and stakeholders as 
these recommendations are 
implemented, or to help prepare for the 
next planning cycle? 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

 

General Comments/Feedback 
Click or tap here to enter text. 
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